
Film Guidelines 
G A L I S T E O,  N E W  M E X I C O



Access 

Permits are required from the Film office.  The current contact for that is Jennifer 
Labar-Tapia located at 100 Catron Street  STE 2110, Santa Fe NM,  87501. She 
can be reached at office (505) 986-6293 or cell (505) 690-4595 

Website: http://www.sffo.film/ 

The Santa Fe County Commissioner District 3 is Camilla 
Bustamante.  cbustamante@santafecountynm.gov or her 
phone is (505) 690-3174.  

Jennifer Martin is on the Galisteo Community Association board is the village 
liaison for the film office. Questions and inquiries should be make to her.  We 
would appreciate it if you can share any scheduling and activities to Jennifer and 
she can alert the board to post notices on the email blasts and/or bulletin board 
by the mail boxes. Jennifer Martin can be reached at Cell (303) 506-8140  or  
House (402) 489-2836 or email at jenniferjeanmartin@gmail.com 

If there are any major problems that the film office or film crew is not taking care 
of with notice. The Santa Fe County Sheriff Department can be contacted at (505) 
428-3720. 
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Film Guidelines
Compensation 

With filming projects they sometimes 
want to use a house or location.  
Agreements should be made in 
advance before production starts. 
Those negotiations will be made by 
the property owner and the film 
production team. It is very important 
to take into consideration neighbors 
and how filming might impact them. 
Night shooting, lights and traffic 
along with parking should be noted 
and shared with the Galisteo 
Community Association to alert the 
village of any upcoming activities.  

Retainers 

It is common practice to require a 
retainer from production companies 
in case there is any kind of damage 
to roads or compensation for issues 
not held up in a contract. Please 

contact Jennifer Martin in the village 
for more information and to help 
post notice to any neighbors. 

Existing Movie Sets 

Silverado film site is just south of 
Galisteo. Located at the Cerro Pelon 
Ranch, 5547 Highway 41.  

The San Cristobal Ranch site is just 
east of Galisteo.  Access through La 
Otra Vanda is not allowed as the 
road can not take heavy loads. 
Access should be done from Hwy 
285 or up by the rodeo grounds.



Film Guidelines

Major Issues 

Traffic and Roads 

The Galisteo bridge is not designed for large trucks or 
loads and has a weight limit. 

La Otra Vanda is a private road, not county, and can not 
handle large trucks or semi traffic.  Old water lines run 
underneath the roads for the village water source and 
heavy loads can damage the village infrastructure.  

Traffic running into the village also creates noise 
disturbance for those who live near by.  Also the vibration 
of larger trucks is damaging to the older buildings in the 
area and we have had complaints of adobe walls and 
ceilings crumbling from heavy traffic. 

Also any parking in the village should have notice to let 
folks know they have permission.  We suggest to limit the 
number of vehicles and shuttling film staff. 

Night Shooting and Lights 

Lights and noise issues have happened in the past.  
Western gun shooting without warning the neighbors can 
be serious problem for neighbors on the East side of 
Galisteo.  It is imperative that notice be given to the 
neighbors so as not to scare them or call the sheriff to 
report gun fire.  Also, lighting can also be a problem if it 
reflects towards the neighbors near the set.  


